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Bocce News  
By Patricia Bruno 
 

 
Bob Rosenberg at a recent Bocce Bash. 

 
First Call for Spring Round Robin  ​It’s never too early to start planning for our second tournament of 
the year!  Our Spring Round Robin starts on ​May 5th ​and runs through June 21st​.  ​Tony Orlando will be 
coordinating this fun and exciting tournament.  The following days/times are available for team play: 
Saturday 10:30 am, Monday 10:30 am, Monday 3:00 pm, Wednesday 10:30 am, Wednesday 1:30 pm, 
Thursday 10:30 am, and Thursday 1:30 pm.  Contact Tony at 408-799-9668 or email him at: 
tonyorlando49@yahoo.com​ with your full team rosters.  If you don’t have a team yet, no problem!  We 
have you covered and can place you on a team. Sign up at the bocce cabinet, or call Tony starting ​April 
6th. 
 
Bocce Bash​  A reminder that our 2018 Bash season has already started. We did get rained out a few 
times in March, but hopefully in April we will be out there having a good time every Friday, from 3 to 5 
pm.  Bring your own beverage and a snack to share and join in on the fun. All are welcome. Come on 
down and have an afternoon of fun and friendship. 
 
Bocce Board Meeting​ Our next meeting will be ​April 10th ​at 1:00 p.m. in the Patio Room (Cribari). All 
are welcome. 
 
Did You Know… ​Today, Friday ​April 6th​ is ​California Poppy Day! The beautiful, and brightly colored 
California Poppy is our state flower and are native to the western coast of North America.  They are a 
beautiful sight to see, sometimes covering fields in a sea of bright orange gold flowers when in bloom. Be 
sure to look for them along the road and trails!  
 


